
 

 

  Summer Term     15th July  2022 
secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk 

 
John 10:10 Live life in all its fullness 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/plastic-free-status/


 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

See my letter re the Heat-

wave 

 

Thank you for your thoughts 
on the parent questionnaires. 
A full response in September 
but of  the 111 responses rep-
resenting 180 children  all 100% would recommend us to other 
parents.  
 
 
Umbrella Project— 

Umbrella Project | Jennett's Park (bonitas.org.uk)  Huge thanks to Jay 

Ahmed who installed them, don’t they look colourful! 
Open day tours and meet the teacher. These dates are all in the 
calendar on page 9 
 
Thank you again for being a marvellous community. We say 
goodbye for end of  term next Wednesday at 1:30 and reopen for 
you on Monday 5th September 8:40am 
 
Stay safe and have a great summer,  Liz Savage, Headteacher  

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Heatwave-Monday-and-Tuesday-Friday-update.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Heatwave-Monday-and-Tuesday-Friday-update.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/umbrella-project/


 

 

 

Trips and Visits 
 

As we come to the end of another year it was fantastic to have so 
many trips and visits restart. We will look to the suggestions of 
future adaptations and suggestions from children, staff and par-
ents.  In total this year there were over 36 trips externally and a 
similar number internally.  
 
One change we will make now is reverting to pay as we go on 
trips. We initiated £35 upfront to reduce bureaucracy and     
chasing - some parents preferred this, but some have felt the 
chasing too demanding. We cannot run trips without donations. 

Thank you to the several anonymous donors in our community who have very           
generously closed the gap on trips. Their contributions have significantly helped for trips 
to go ahead. You are marvellous rainbows helping our community. We will continue to 
subsidise those in hardship- those with pupil premium or any other hardship please 
contact us via the office. If you wish to know more about how to add to our hardship 
fund, contact Emma Akers.  
 
Our revised Educational Visits Policy is found here:  Microsoft Word - JPCE EVC POlicy 
2022 v4 (bonitas.org.uk) 
 

Volunteers 
 
We would like to say a huge thank you to all of you who have given us the precious gift of your time 
this year. We are always so grateful when someone steps forward to volunteer in any way that they 
can.  
 
We have a fantastic team of volunteer readers who join us weekly and the children look forward to 
their time with them. Thank you!  
We have a team of volunteers who join Year 3 on their woodland visits weekly. Thank you!  
We have volunteers who support children in maths and phonics tasks. Thank you!  
 
We have a team of dedicated PTA parents who have worked tirelessly to support the school with 
their fundraising and community building events. To all those involved in organising events, heating 
hotdogs, selling cakes and organising tea towels. Thank you!  
 
We will continue to welcome volunteers to our team next year, please contact Miss S via the office if 
you would like to offer your time.  
 
Carla Szadowski 
Deputy Headteacher, 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/JPCE-EVC-POlicy-2022-v4.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/JPCE-EVC-POlicy-2022-v4.pdf


 

 

 

PTA  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

This academic year has been a tough year for many and that is the same for the PTA.  
When we held our first meeting right back at the beginning of the year we weren’t sure 
if we’d be even able to hold any events and if we did how we could plan them so they 
were safe for all who attended.  The added concern was how few regular volunteers the 
PTA could call on to plan, organise and run fundraisers and what that would mean for 
the year ahead. 

 

With this in mind, I’m so proud to think about all the things we have achieved over the 
year such as the cake sales, Christmas cards, tea towels, Bags2School collections, Movie 
Nights and our Platinum Jubilee Tea Party. So I want to say thank you, thank you for  
supporting all these things and thank you to those who volunteered their time because 
without you we simply couldn’t have managed a single thing!  I’d also like to thank the 
staff because they have been amazing at helping at events, getting all the children to 
draw themselves for the tea towels, design Christmas cards and generally supporting 
our efforts. 

 

I am absolutely delighted to say that today I have been able to sign a cheque to the 
school for £8,000 which will pay for some of the lovely full school activities the school 
has put on for the children such as the pantos, mosaic workshops, anti-bullying day and 
more!  We always wanted this year’s fundraising to be concentrated on giving the     
children some of the experiences they have missed out on the past two years that help 
them live life in all its fullness and I think we can say we’ve achieved that. 

 

Finally I wanted to do a bit of a plug for the PTA.  I have met lifelong friends through   
being part of the PTA, not because it’s a clique group or any of the other things you hear 
about PTAs but because there is a lot to be said for being part of a group of people who 
just want to make the school a better place for their children.  You don’t need to give up 
hours of your time, you don’t need to come to every event or meeting but if 15 people 
came to a couple and 5 people offered to take on 
helping us organise an event, imagine what we 
could achieve and I promise you get such a sense 
of achievement from seeing happy children     
enjoying the fruits of your labour.  So why not 
grab a friend and come along next year to a 
meeting and find out more.  Jenny Price 



 

 

Plastic free July 

At Jennett's Park school we are com-
mitted to reducing our plastic usage 
and we have a Plastic Free Schools 
award to prove this. 
 
 We are also lucky enough to have the 
owner of  the new refill shop at Moss 
End- Your home Your world coming in 
to speak with our Eco warriors. She 
will tell us more about her shop and we will pass this infor-
mation on to you too! 
Together we can tackle single use plastics in our world! 
Thank you for your support! 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

Star and Reading Ambassadors 

 

 

We want everyone to do the best that they can, to care for each other, to work to-
gether and to show us that they are keeping our Rainbow Promise. 
 
At our Celebration Assembly this week we celebrate those children who are doing 
something great, working extra hard, being really kind or showing that they keep the 
Rainbow Promise daily at our school. We are very proud to hand out certificates, 
trophies and awards to celebrate the wonderful things that our children are accom-
plishing.  It is a very special time in our week! 

Year Name of  Child for 
Star Ambassador 

Name of  
Child for 
Reading 
Award 

Woodpeckers Isabella & Logan George 

Robins Logan Flynn 

Stonechats Bertie Manuela 

Whinchats Ronnie Clara 

Yellowhammers Theo Heitor 

Canaries Alice William 

Parakeets Levi Miles 

Greenjays Shanaya Anna 

Macaws Rianne Oliver H 

Kingfishers Tommy I Harrison G 

Mockingbirds Emily G Tilly 

Peacocks Xanthe Iyla 

Sabrewings Riley & Harleyne Poppy 

Sunbirds Ola & Oliver D Eleanor 

Shelley/Imogen Olivier   

Mrs Robinson Matthew W   



 

 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
 

Tuesday 19th July  Grand Day In 

Wed  20th July  End of  Term YR– Y6 1.30pm 

Start of  Term Monday 5th September 2022 Children 
return 

Wednesday 7th 
September 

Year 6 meet the teacher assembly 9 
am 

Thursday 8th      
September 

Year 5 meet the teacher assembly 9 
am 

Friday 9th            Year 4 meet the teacher assembly 9 

Monday 12th      
September 

Year 1 meet the teacher assembly 9 
am 

Tuesday 13th      
September 

Year 2 meet the teacher assembly 9 
am 

Wednesday 14th 
September 

Year 3 meet the teacher assembly 9 
am 

Half  Term Monday 24th October - Friday 28th      
October 2022 

End of  term    
Nursery 

Thursday 15th December 

End of  Term Friday 16th December 2022 1:30 pm 

Professional     
Training Day 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 Day 3 

Start of  Term Wednesday 4th January 2023 



 

 

 

Term dates 22/23 

 

Term Dates 2022-23  

Autumn Term 2022   

Professional Training 
Days 

Thursday 1st September 2022 Day 1 / Friday 2nd September 
2022 Day 2 

Start of Term Monday 5th September 2022 Children return 

Half Term Monday 24th October - Friday 28th October 2022 

End of term Nursery Thursday 15th December 

End of Term Friday 16th December 2022 1:30 pm 

Spring Term 2023 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Half Term Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February 2023 

End of term Nursery Thursday 30th March 

End of Term Friday 31st March 2023 1:30 pm 

(Good Friday 7th April 2023; Easter Monday 10th April 2023) 

Summer Term 2023 

Start of Term Monday 17th April 2023—Children return 

Half Term May Bank Holidays 1st and 29th May 2023 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 2023 

End of term Nursery Friday 14th July  

End of Term Wednesday 19th July 1:30 pm  2023 



 

 

 

Term dates 23/24 

 

Term Dates 2023-24 

Autumn Term 2023 

Professional Training 
Days 

Friday 1st September 2023 Day 1 

Monday 4th September 2023 Day 2 

Start of Term Tuesday 5th September 2023 

Children return 

Half Term Monday 23rd October to Friday 27th October 2023 

End of Term Nursery Thursday 14th December 2023 

End of Term Friday 15th December 2023 1:30pm 

Spring Term 2024 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday 3rd January 2024 

Half Term Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February 2024 

End of Term Nursery Thursday 17th March 2024 

End of Term Thursday 28th March 2024 1:30 pm 

(Good Friday 29 March 2024; Easter Monday 1st April 2024) 

Summer Term 2024 

Start of Term Monday 15th April 2024 

Half Term May Bank Holidays 6th and 27th May 2024 

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 2024 

End of Term Nursery Wednesday 17th July 2024 

End of Term Friday 19th July 2024 1:30pm 

Professional Training 
Day 

Monday 22nd  July 2024 

Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

Day 4 & 5 (taken as staffs TOIL) 



 

 

 
 

St Francis & St Clare 

Church of England | 

Jennett's Park  

Dear All, 

 
This week is the fifth Sunday after Trinity.  We continue with our 
cafe style church. Please arrive at 11:00 and help yourself  
to  refreshments.  Please be seated and ready for 11:30 
when the  service will start.  If  you can help set up then please 
arrive at 10:30. 
 
Reverend Carol  will be with us as so there will be Communion 
and the common cup will be offered. 
 
This week we meet Martha and Mary as they host Jesus at their 
house.  Harry will be reading, but with a difference this week as 
we have an animation accompaniment. 
 
As Lynn is still on holiday any help with setting up and especially 
welcoming would be appreciated from 10:30. 
 
School signing for entry to Ranelagh and Saint Michael's is at the 
end of  the service for those who have attended. 
 
See you on Sunday, 
 
Nick 

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://sites.google.com/a/jennettsparkchurch.org.uk/jennetts-park-church/home

